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February 4, 1965
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Admiral H. A. Karo, Director
U. S. Coast and Geodetic Survey
Department of Commerce ]Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Admiral Karo:
1

Now that the Bodega Head, California, reactor case is
ended, I want to thank you for the fine cooperation and
the high caliber of professional assistance which we
received from Mr. Leonard Murphy and other members of
your staff. They were extremely helpful to us in the

ihandling of the difficult problem which the case presented. '

I should also say that we are continuing to get the same
kind of competent and objective professional assistance
from the Survey on the other cases that are pending.

Sincerely,

( R.ned ) Harold L Price I

!

Harold L. Price
Director of Regulation
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